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Science 
 

This half term we will be learning how to ask sci-
entific questions and to plan and carry out a va-

riety of fun investigations in relation to 
‘Everyday Materials.’ We will also continue to 

learn about the changes in the   

seasons and weather.  

Meet the Team! 

Team Leader: Kate Read 

Teaching Staff: Lizzie Maryon-Davies, Marion 
Stableford, Jas Bains and Boe  

Omunnakwe. 
 

Support Staff: Jay Draper, Heather Drewry, 
Nadine Burns and Chantella Martin. 

Topic 

This term our learning will be centred around the 
theme of ‘Journeys’. We will be doing lots of fun 
learning around this topic including finding out 
about our local area including London. We will 
also be learning about the rest of the country as 
well as other countries. We will also be creating 
our own transport designs and towards the end 

of term, we will shop for the ingredients and 
make our own Apple Pie 

Supporting Your Child’s Learning at Home 

Please continue to read with your child on a 
daily basis -  both their reading book we have 

sent home as well as real books. 
At the end of the Autumn term we sent out 

your child’s login and password to 
‘Mathletics’ Please log on every week for your 

child’s Maths home learning.  

English 

This half term we will be reading stories and 
information books about ‘Journeys’, begin-

ning with ‘Naughty Bus’, a London bus which 
goes on its very own adventure. We will use 

this opportunity to look at our local area and 
London and then create our own version of 

the story. After this book, we will then be ex-
ploring the text, ‘How to Make Apple Pie and 

See the World.’ 

Reading 

Phonics will continue on a daily basis this 
term as well as reading workshop. Our main  
focus will be to continue to recognise the first 
100 high frequency words and also to be able 

to apply our phonics knowledge into our  
independent reading.  Mathematics 

This half term we are continuing and extend-
ing our work on the following: 

reading, writing and ordering numbers 1 to 
100, number bonds to 10 and 20, introducing 
simple multiplication and division, looking at 
simple fractions and investigating time. We 
will continue exploring word problems and 

will be carrying out some investigations over 
the half term. 

Educational Visits 

This term we will visit our local library again. We 
will also have a trip to a local supermarket and 
plan on a whole day of exploring the transport 

the wonderful city of London has to offer. 


